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Dedication 

Dear Bob, 

This book is dedicated to you in memory of the 
wonderful years we had together. They were good 
years, and the memory of the good times soothes 
us in the sadness of your liDtimely passing. 

As we look back on this year, we remember 
Homecoming, and you accepting the Pep Jug for the 
Sophomore Class, and then the Sadie Hawkins Dance. 
You will be happy to know the Bunny Hop went off as 
we planned. 

The Band and Chorus dedicated their Spring 
Festival to your memory, and so, we too dedicate 
this Oriole-Annual to your memory. 

God bless you, m1til we meet again. 

Sincerely, 

Your friends of Quincy 
Commm1ity Schools 



ACULTY 
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Mr. Burt, Superintendent 

Heading our school system is the 
Superintendent's office. Here are 
established the policies which deter­
mine the quality of each graduate 
certificate. It is Mr. Burt's re­
sponsibility to see that the policies 
of the Board of Education are carried 
out in the Quincy Community Schools. 

Mr. Newell Burt came to us as superintendent from New Buffalo, Michigan. 
Mr. Burt had been a principal for eight years before coming to Quincy. He is 
married and has a son and a daughter. His hobbies are all sports as a 
spectator except for tennis and fishing. 

Mrs. Susan Lambright 
came to our school as the 
secretary in Decem-
ber of 1953. Before com­
ing here as secretary she 
had worked in banks for 
ten years. Mrs. Lambright 
has two small children, a 
boy and a girl. 

Superintendent and Secretary, Mrs. Susan Lambright 



Principal, Mr. Vanlandingham 

To many students a visit to the 
Principal's office has un-pleasant 
memories. But its real purpose is 
not so much disciplinary as to act 
as the nerve center for this business 
of education. It acts to co-ordinate 
the education of each student in order 
to turn out well rounded graduates. 

Mr. Dean VanLandingham came to us as high school principal from Boyne 
City. Mr. VanLandingham is married and has three children, two boys and 
one girl. Mr. Van has helped us all very much this past year, and we are glad 
to have him. 

Nell Kellicut has been the 
principal's secretary since she 
graduated from Quincy High 
School in 1953. She was re­
placed at the beginning of the 
second semester by Mrs. 
Donna Omo when she started 
working at the Quincy Bank. 

Principal and Secretary, Miss Nell Kellicut 
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GLADICE ADAMS 
GEORGE BARD 

ALIEDA BUSHEY 
RAYMOND CONDON 

PERRY COOPER 
GERALD ELENBAAS 

HENRY EVANS 
OSCAR FISCHER 

PHll..LIP FLETCHER 
JAMES HAUSE 
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JACK MASTERS 
LELAND MONK 

ROGER OBERLIN 
ARGYLE OMO 

MATTIE PARKINSON 
DAVID REYNOLDS 

TOM TURNER 
NELL VOLKERT 

JOAN WALSH 



Janitors Bus Drivers 
Janitors: Mr. Glen Houck, Mr. Clyde Hoffman. 

"Why can't the janitors do this?" This is a question often asked by high school 
students. One thing students don't realize is that the janitors aren't here to be your 
personal maid. They come to school hours earlier and stay hours later than any 
of you do. 

Every day, rain or shine, sleet or snow the bus drivers are always there to pick 
you up and take you to school. Bus drivers, like janitors have to get up hours earlier 
than you do, to make it to school with all the students by 9 in the morning. 

Row 1: John Hassinger, Roland Fish, Robert Brokaw, Henry Evans. 
Row 2: Harold Talent, Bernard Friend, Gordon Ewers, Warren Miller, Charles Conkell. 
Row 3: Mrs. Matthews, Russell Blake, Leo Keller, Harold Sawdy, Louie Ewers, John Husk,Chester 
Lampman, Leland Monk. 



Mr. Clyne, Elementary Principal 

Quincy Elementary School 
This year was the first full year of school held in the new Elementary 

School. As you can be sure, everyone who went to school in it, loved every 
minute of it. The teachers were all delighted at being the first teachers to 
teach in the new school for a full year. They had great fun decorating their 
new rooms with the help of their students. The lower grade rooms each had 
their own private rest rooms and all the rooms had their own sink and drinking 
fountain. This saved a lot of time during the day. 

The new trees the P. T. A. planted and the new grass that is coming up 
really makes the new school look nice. 

The new school has helped the students to care for their own things better 
by helping to care for the new school and all the new things in it. 

Mr. Clyne enjoyed his office very much this year. He was able to preform 
all the many duties of a principal with greater efficiency in his new office. 
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Mrs. Brandt 
Miss Corles 

Mrs. Esterline 
Mr Goodwin 

Mrs. King 
Mr. Clyne 

Mrs. Knapp 
Mrs. Lynd 

Mrs. Mack 
Mrs. Monk 
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Mrs. Moore 
Mrs. Nichols 

Mrs. Oxenham 
Mrs. Phelps 

Mrs. Roth 
Mr. Serbin 

Mrs. Weage 
Mrs. Walsh 

Mrs. Odrzywolska 



TOP ROW: Carol Riddle, Mrs. Wentworth, Roberta Cole, Karen Krymis, Deena Krymis, Betty Todd, 
Marlene Wilder. 

BOTTOM ROW: Nancy Hyslop, Eva Bussing, l\1rs. Smith, Joyce Puckett, Edna Wilder. 

Cafeteria Staff Custodians 
"Boy this food is good, may we have seconds?" This is a statement any cook 

likes to hear and the cooks at the elementary school like to hear it just as much 
as any other cook. They did, too, for the food they served was every bit as good 
as you would have gotten at home. 
And it sure was better than carry-
ing your lunch or walking all the 
way home when the weather was 
bad. 

The Parent-Teacher-Associ­
ation mothers helped to serve the 
lunches and to supervise the play­
ground, during the noon hour, 
this year. 

Keeping house for a brand new 
school is not quite as bad a job as 
for an older school but the job is 
still quite rugged. The grade 
school children realized this fact 
and helped the janitors in their 
job. The children helped by put­
ting their waste paper in the 
waste baskets, by putting their 
chairs on their desks before they 
went home and. 

Janitors: Tom Meredith, Jack Hildebrand. 
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Mrs. Rowley after recess. 

Mrs. Calhoun helping a pupil. 
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Mrs. Calhoun Mrs. Hicks Mrs. Howard Mrs. Packer Mrs . Rawley. 

Teaching is a wonderful profession. Just ask any one of the teachers in 
Quincy's school system, and they will be glad to tell you some of the reasons 
they like their jobs so. 

One qualification of every teacher is that you must like children and want 
to help and teach them during the formative years. Teachers are the back­
bone of a cotmtry. 

Teaching school six hours a day, helping with the noon hour programs, 
being ready before and after school to answer all the little questions you 
have are just a few of the many pleasant things teachers do during the course 
of a school year. 

Besides all this they have to go to institutes and conventions for teachers. 
There they learn about the problems of other teachers and try to overcome 
some of their own teaching problems. Usually they find that the big 
problems they thought they had were really very small ones. 

Many pleasant experiences can be had during a teaching career. Watch­
ing small children grow into happy, active teenagers, from there into 
young men and women and watching how they use the teaching they have 
received is a gratifying experience for most teachers. 

Yes, teaching is ftm and the nice schools that they are priviledged towork 
in is another reason for saying with pride, •x am glad that I am a teacher." 
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Custodians 
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Mrs. Cook 
Mrs. Osborne 

Cooks 



UNDERGRADUATES 





Mr. Oberlin, John Toth, Marian King, Dan Ludlow, Doug Condra, Carlene Knisely, Leo Matz, Georgianna 
Thompson, Mr. Elenbass. 

Seniors 
The seniors of this year, better known as the class of 1956, or even more 

commonly to underclassmen as •those seniors", Wlder took and completed 
several money-making projects during their final year at Q. H. S. Along 
with working on these projects, our proud graduates found sufficient time for 
parties and other social activities. 

At the homecoming last fall, which was one of the most successful in the 
history of our high school, the 
seniors contributed both the king 
and queen of the event, Doug Condra 
and Marian King. The class also 
furnished various talents such as 
float building, acting, and just plain 
cheering for the team. 

Other projects, were the senior 
play and a talent show, both of which 
were extremely successful. For the 
senior play a mystery, • Drums of 
Death", The production was directed 
Mr. Ray Condon, with eight class 
members in the cast and many 

others working behind the scenes. 

Lucia Van Doran 
'--'-..;...;:::-"""'..::1 Virginia Dryer 

22 



I 

John Toth, Roma Becker, Lucia Van Doren, Judy Wibel, Dan Ludlow, Georgianna Thompson 

Leading the class scholastically were Dan Ludlow, Valedictorian, and Lucia 
Van Doren, Salutatorian. Several other individuals stood high with averages of 
B or better. 

Finishing off their final year in high school the class traveled to New York 
City for their five-day senior trip. 

All in all the class of 1956 have rounded out a full and successful high 
school career, and are now prepared to make their own way in the world of 
today. 

JOE ANDERSON 
ARTHUR ATKINSON 

OOROTHY BAKER 
ROMA BECKER 

JOHANNA BOWERS 
PHU..LIP BROAD 

JOHN CARMAN 
GLORIA CARPENTER 



SHERMAN CARPENTER 
RODNEY COLLARD 

DOUGLAS CONDRA 
DARRELL CURTIS 

WILLIAM CUR TIS 
VIRGINIA DRYER 

EDITH FISH 
JERRY FRIEND 

DAVID GOODWIN 
JOAN GREEN 

GARY HALL 
VIOKA HARMON 



RUTH HAWKINS 
JANET HAYWARD 

ZOA HERMANCE 
MAX HILDEBRAND 

RICHARD HILLIAR 
DENNIS HOLCO~ID 

HAROLD HOWELL 
JOAN KELLY 

MARIAN KING 
CARLENE KNISELY 

CAROL KUKUK 
DAN LUDLOW 
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PHYLLIS LUECK 
LEO MATZ 

ROBERT MEffiiNG 
TOM MEREDITH 

WALTER OLMSTEAD 
JOHN PARKER 

ROBERT PENGELLY 
DONALD RIDENOUR 

LARRY RUPP 
LEWIS SAUNDERS 

RUTH SCHAFER 
MARIAN SMEAD 



RHODA SOURS 
RICHARD STE:MPIEN 

ESTHER STTI..ES 
JOAN STROUSE 

GEORGIANNA THOMPSON 
NANCY TODD 

JOHN TOTH 
LUCIA VAN DOREN 

RICHARD WENDORF 
JUDY WIBEL 

FRAN WTI..SON 
EVERETT YUHL 
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Jim Rockel, V. Pres., Judy Cox, Pres., Carol I.ashuay, Sec., Dave Dunckel, Rep ., Te ddy Etheridge, 
Tres., 1rs. Walsh, Mr. Fletcher. 

Juniors 
The Junior Class has been very busy this year, honoring the senior class with the 

Junior-Senior Banquet, putting on the J-Hop, giving a play and all the other little 
things that take up class meetings. 

A pancake supper, held in the elementary gym, satisfied big appetites. 
The highlights of the Junior-Senior Banquet was the appearance of the "4 

Monotones~; remember them? Don Anderson was spot- lighted that night. The sextette 
of junior girls was good, too. 

The J-Hop with its Hawiian theme was really nice. You could almost feel the 
breeze floating in over the beach and softly caressing your cheek. How did you like 
that, Seniors? 

"Curtain Going Up", with Mary Lampman and Carol Lashuay sharing the spot­
light, was really a highlight of the year for some juniors. Three performances really 
made it good. 



DONALD ANDERSON 
JANICE BARTON 

DOROTHY BOOTHE 

BARBARA BORTON 
MADONNA BOURNE 

ROSEMARY BOYER 

HAROLD BRAZEE 
PORTIA BROCKMAN 

MYRTLE BUELL 

DEAN CHURCH 
BILL COATES 

JANE COOK 

JUDY COX 
JOE DANIEL 

SHARON DANIELS 

JACK DART 
MARY DAWN DOBSON 

DAVID DUNCKEL 

JAMES ESTERLINE 
TEDDY ETHERIDGE 

NORMAN EXELBY 

ALLEN FISK 
VICKIE FOUST 

LORETTA FREDRICKSON 
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DONNA GRILL 
FLOYD GRIPMAN 

SANDRA HAFER 

ROGER HALL 
LARRY IDGBEE 

DALE HOLMES 

HAROLD JEFFERY 
ALLEN KAISER 

NEIL KELLY 

KAY KNOWLES 
RICHARD KNISELY 

MARY LAMPMAN 

ESTER LAMPMAN 
CAROL LASHUAY 

MARGARET LAURIE 

JIM LAWLER JR. 
LOIS LOCKE 

JON LOVEBERRY 

SUE MAINS 
RAY MAXON 

GERALD OSBORNE 

NETTELLE PENOYER 
DALE PAUL 

LARRY PARKER 



KENNETH REHNER 
TERRY RHODES 

KATHLEEN RICE 

WAYNE ROBERTS 
JIM ROCKEL 

PEGGY SUE ROLLINS 

LYNN RUPP 
LEWIS SATCHFIELD 

HAROLD SHILLINGS 

DANNY SHOUEY 
WILLIAM SILER 

BILL STEMPIEN 

FLETCHER TAYLOR 
KENNETH THOMAS 

MARCIA VAN DOREN 

BEVERLY VAN VLEET 
BARBARA WATSON 

PEGGY WATSON 

JAMES WEBER 
VIRGINIA WENDORF 

JOAN WILBER 

DONALD WILLIAMS 
PATRICIA WILLIAMS 
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Top Row: Mr. Masters, Neg Hagman, D1ck Faulkner. 
:VUddle Row: Allan O'Day, Jean Baughman, Janice F'scher, 
Bottom Row: Bohr ttes. 

Sophomores 
The sophomore class decreased in size during the past year. When the sopho­

mores were freshmen, there were eighty-one enrolled, which is fifteen more than 
the total number of students now in the tenth grade. Although, at the first of the 
year, there were sixty-eight. Two were added before school started; they were 
Jim Shaw and Bruce Hellenburg. Robert Holt was the only drop-out on the list, 
but another empty chair was left by Robert Coates, who was the victim of an 
unfortunate accident. 

The class won the Oriole Pep Jug, which is given to the class who have 
the most pep and school spirit during Homecoming. They had first place on 
their float; second on posters; tied for first on their very cute skit; third in 
the yell fest; first in the parade; and second in the Homecoming Game attend­
ance. The president received the Pep Jug on behalf of the class. This winning 
of the Pep Jug marked the first year the class of '58 has ever placed in the 
competition. 

In October, the class held the annual "Sadie Hawkins Dance•, which was 
given this year in honor of the Freshmen. The dance turned out to be the most 
successful dance given by the Sophomores. 

But although this dance was a success, March 31st turned out to be Black 
Saturday for the class. This was the date of the "Bunny Hops., which, despite a 
really good band; the 4 Down Beats, ran them ten dollars in the hole. The little 
wishing well didn't even bring much more than "'Three Coins in That Fountain". 
This was the first time the class failed to accomplish their goal. 

Paula received an honorable mention in the annual "T .B." speaking 
contets. She was the only sophomore to do so. 

Susan Smith, another sophomore, was elected to serve on the court of the 
Winter Carvnial Queen. 
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MARY BAKER 
DUANE BARANOUSKI 

JOYCE BARTON 

JEAN BAUGHMAN 
EDDIE BOWERMAN 

JANICE BRAND 

NORMAN CARPENTER 
RITA CASKEY 

JANE CHAPIN 

BOB COATES 
NANCY COCHRANE 

GARY COOK 

JOY DOVE 
DAVID DRYER 

KATHY EXELBY 

DICK FAULKNER 
ROSE FAZEKA 

JANICE FISHER 

VONDA FOSTER 
FRED GERMAINE 

RON HACKWORTH 

NED HAGAMAN 
JIM HARBAUGH 

BRUCE HELLENBERG 
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ROGER HENRY 
GERALD HICKS 

JOYCE HILLIAR 

LARRY HIMEBAUGH 
WAYNE HOLLY 

BOB HOLT 

WAYNE HUBAKER 
RON HYSLOP 

SUSAN JONKERS 

LOIS KELLY 
JOYCE KINGERY 

JUDITH KNAPP 

JACK KNIRK 
ROSS KOCHENDORFER 

JEANETTE LAURELL 

STEVE LINN 
RICHARD MAROWELLI 

RODNEY MATTHEW 

SHARON McDONALD 
PAULA MISCH 

ALAN O'DAY 

PEGGY PIERSON 
LEE PRESTON 

CAROL RICE 



JANET RIDENOUR 
KATHEREN RZEPKA 

DONALD SCOTT 

THELMA SEMMELROTH 
JAMES SHAW 

JUDY SHOOK 

SUSAN SMITH 
MYRON SOURS 

ISABELL SPROUT 

PATSY STEMPIEN 
MARGIE STILES 

ROBERT STROUSE 

BETTY TODD 
TULLIE TURNPAUGH 

JERRY WAGONER 

JANET WALLING 
JERRY WATERBURY 

EDNA WILDER 

HERSHAL WILDER 
LOUIS WILCOX 

JANICE WILKENSON 

RICHARD WOOD 
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TOP ROW: Jeff Holcomb, Joanne Blue, Mr. Reynolds, Nancy Jaynes, Mr. Hause, Pat KenKnight. 

BOTTOM ROW: Carol Gates, Gwen Thompson. 

Freshmen 

The Freshmen Class has done many different things. This year under the 
new Student Council, a Decoration Committee was set up and Freshmen won 
prizes on that a couple of times. The little poem that tells of all the many 
things done by the class this year was written by a class member. 

With 68 kids in the freshman elass, 
lach of them worried that they won't paos; 
~~~ a6termined to stick tight to the last, 
We 1d like to Bnf hello. 

Ths daring sponsors to our oause, 
Are Mj, o ~molds and Mr. Hause. 
Who ~ep~ the rules and ento~ead the laws, 
We thank you both a lot. 

Everyone thought himself a •marty, 
Who pQid hio dues and wasn't tardyJ 
So he c~uld go to our skating party, 
We sJ.te had lots of fun. 

The SeTgeant of Arms system we're using, 
Ai fi~st we leared would be confusing; 
~ut noj~e and trouble OUR class is lc~ing. 
tus l.we, we tre vecy proud. 

We chose the colors silver and blue, 
And with a red rose,there were ver,y, few, 
Who stood against the freshman crew, 
And that's the way we like it. 

The freshman were honored tbta •~•g• 
At the Sadie Hawkins Dance, given here, 
To our Sophomore friends, we gi~e A chao; 
Sure hope you know we loved it. 

In conclusion we'd like to say~ 
The f~eshman class is on their w~. 
we·~ proud as 'soldiers in a linea 
To b~ the clnso o! '59'• 



WAYNE ANTHONY 
TOM BARRET 

ROXANNE BATES 

BILL BEAME 
REX BEEMER 

JOE BLACKMAN 

JOAN BLUE 
DAVID BOOHER 

RUDY BOYER 

LANA BURLESON 
PAT CARPENTER 

VANNA CLARK 

LORETTA COLE 
MARY CONVERSE 

BARBARA EHL 

KAREN FOUST 
CAROL GATES 

PATTY HACKER 

BETTY HAFER 
FRANCIS HARD 

JACK HARTER 

JANICE HAWKINS 
JEFF HOLCOMB 

BOBBY HOLLWAY 
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VERNA HOLMES 
DAN HULBERT 

NANCY JAYNES 

JACK JOHNSON 
PATRICIA KEN KNIGHT 

NORMAN KNISELY 

ALAN LAMPMAN 
SHELIA LANGSTAFF 

BILLIE LA URELL 

TEDDY LOCKLIN 
DONALD LOOMIS 

FRANK LINDSEY 

BERTHA LYND 
JANET McCOUBREY 

JERRY MOHN 

TERRY MYERS 
ROBERT NEWBERRY 

LEONARD OLA YNICK 

WAYNE POMRANKA 
GORDON PHAIR 

JACK PIDCOCK 

PHYLLIS PALMATEER 
JOYCE PUCKETT 

MARGARET REYNOLDS 



CAROLYN RIDDLE 
JOYCE RIDENOUR 

SHARON ROBERTS 

LARRY ROGERS 
JOANNE RUMSEY 

PAT SCOTT 

SHARON SHILLINGS 
LEROY SMITH 

EVELYN SPENCER 

BILLY TAYLOR 
HARRY THOMAS 

GWEN THOMPSON 

DONELDA TODD 
BARBARA WALLING 

KENNETH WENDORF 

MARLENE WILDER 
PHILLIP WILSON 

GERALD WOOD 

COY WOODARD 
CHARLENE WRIGHT 

KAY ZIMMERMAN 

39 



TOP ROW: Bob Hacker, Duane Crapo, Mr. Condon, Bud Hagaman, Paula Green. 

BOTTOM ROW: Mr. Evans, Susan Zeck. 

Eighth Grade 
The eighth grade was busy this year, helping form the Junior High Student 

Council, and the Junior High Court. Since they are the oldest class in Junior 
High, they are naturally the leaders in forming new ideas. The Court and the 
Council are formed like the Senior High Court and Council, but are rtm. on a 
smaller scale and are strictly for Junior High Students. The reports of the 
proceedings can be found in the Oriole Newspaper, and during the year, the 
reports of misdemeanors seem to be getting smaller, showing that the court 
and council must be successful. 

They were also busy taking part in the Homecoming Parade and game, with a 
float and lots of posters. The yell fest was a lot of fun, too, and though the 
sophomores won the Pep Jug, they _gave them some competition. 

They had a skating party at Hillsdale, at the "Stadium", which was a lot of 
ftm.. Nearly everyone went, and they really had a good time. Skating is always 
a lot of fun. 

The class this year had an enrollment of approximately 90 pupils. The 
officers were: President, Susan Zeck; Vice President, Bob Hacker; Secretary, 
Duane Crapo; Treasurer, Buddy Hagaman; Reporter, Paul Green. These officers 
worked well together and under the direction and assistance of Mr. Condon, and 
Mr. Evans, carried out their plans. 
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CAROLYN ANTHONY 
JUDY BAKER 

DALTON BECKER 
MARY LOU BLAKE 

GENE BOOHER 
SHYLA BRANDT 

WALTER BUELL 
EVA BUSSING 

BOBBY COCHRANE 
ROBERTA COLE 

DALE CONANT 
GEORGE CONVERSE 

TOM COPLAND 
DUANE CRAPO 

CARMEN DAVIS 
EDWARD DELANY 

DANNY DOBSON 
JOHN DOLPH 

VAN DOVE 
CLOYCE FREESE 

PAULA GREEN 
WAYNE GRIPMAN 

BOB HACKER 
BUDDY HAGERMAN 

MARCIA HARMON 
JUDY HARTER 

NANCY HYSLOP 
HENRY KAISER 

WILLIAM KAISER 
SHARON KANAUSE 

JIMMIE KAUF:MANN 
SUSAN KNAPP 

JANICE KOCHANDORFER 
MARTIN KOWOLSKI 

HELEN KRATZER 
DELNA KRYMIS 

KAREN KRYI\1IS 
JAMES LENKE 

JANICE LINSEY 
LYLA LINSEY 



JAMES LOUNDS 
OLEN MAROWELLI 

LELAND McCURLY 
JERRY McDOWELL 

CATHERINE MISCH 
BUNNIE MULLER 

CAROL MURDOCK 
PHYLLIS OWENS 

GARY PARKER 
GEORGALEE PIER 

JERRY PURCELL 
RON QUIMBY 

HARRY RASMUSSEN 
RUTH ROCKEY 

JOHN ROGERS 
JANET MARIE RUMSEY 

DARLENE SCHAFER 
JACKIE SHOOK 

LEONARD STEMPIEN 
DALE SMITH 

PHILIP SHOUEY 
JAMES STROUSE 

JERRY TYSON 
CHARON TRALL 

DOROTHY TODD 
GERALD TODD 

GERALDINE TODD 
FOSTER VAN DOREN 

FRED WATSON 
MARGARET WALTON 

SUSAN WIBEL 
LARRY WILCOX 

LEROY WISER 
LINDA WOLCOTT 

JANET WOLFCALE 
JERRY WOLFCALE 

SUSAN ZECK 
TOM ZIMMERMAN 

NANCY YONKERS 
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TOP ROW: Judy Fischer, Larry Sieler, Judy Hampton, Donna Brazee. 
BOTTO, f " OW: }-tmcs Toth, George Bolton, Dick Hacker, Carolyn Locke. 

Seventh Grade 
Hello you lucky people. You are now in the presence of the future Q. H. S. foot­

ball team, debaters, band, basketball team, baseball team, track stars, student 
council officers; in fact the future talent of Quincy High. We're not there yet, but 
you just wait a few years. We're coming up fast! 

This year we elected the following as our class officers: President-Judy 
Fisher; Vice President-Judy Hampton; Secretary-Donna Brazee; Treasurer-Dick 
Hacker. We think that our officers did a really fine job this year. They couldn't 
do much of anything except a good job; because we had for our advisors, Mr. 
Bard and Mr. Cooper. Their help made it possible for us to learn a little about 
parlimentary procedure, and how to get along together and work together. 

Since we are rather new in the upstairs hall, and were rather busy getting 
adjutsed to so many teachers, we didn't plan too many activities for this year. 
One of the things we, as well as almost everyone else, like to do is skate; so 
we planned a skating party on March 5, We really had a lot of fun. Since we 
were so green, we didn't sponsor anything else. 

We had a very large class to begin with, but we had several members 
drop out. They were: Vern Cluff, Kirk Scriber, Larry Reed, and Ruel De 
Water. We're awfully sorry they aren't with us anymore. We did have several 
new members who helped fill the holes left by the others. We've very glad to 
have them with us. They are: Charles Sawyer, Paula Knapp, and Charles 
Lynn. 

We had a float for homecoming. and had a good time working on that. 
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ROBERT ANDERSON 
PAUL ANDERSON 

BONNIE ANSLEY 
CONNIE ANSLEY 

RALPH ANSLEY 

DONALD BASSETT 
:MARY ANN BATMAN 

GEORGE BOLTON 
DAVID BOOHER 

ROBERT BOOTHE 

JAMES BOWERS 
DONNA BRAZEE 

HARRY BRIGGS 
LARRY BRIGGS 

JAMES BUCHANAN 

RUDY BUSHONG 
SUSAN CAMPBELL 

SUSAN CLUFF 
VERN CLUFF 

MARGARET COOK 

RICHARD DAVIS 
RALPH DOWELL 

LUARA DOWELL 
JANICE ESTERLINE 

CAROL FAULKNER 

JUDY FISCHER 
RUTH GARRETT 

DARYL GUISE 
RICHARD HACKER 

JUDY HAMPTON 

ARTHUR HANiilllS 
FRANK HARBAUGH 

CAROLYN HARD 
PEGGY HARMON 

MARK HENRY 

DEWAYNE HARMANCE 
ARTHENA HIGGINBOTHOM 

BRUCE HIMEBAUGH 
CLAffi HOLMES 

RONALD HOOPINGARN 

JACKIE RUFFNER 
CHARLENE JENKINS 

KENNETH JOHNSON 
SANDRA KENKNIGHT 

JAMES KINGERY 



RICHARD KNIRK 
JAMES L UARELL 

CAROLYN LOCKE 
SHARON LOOMIS 

ROBERT LOOMIS 

CARLENE LYND 
RICHARD NELSON 

DIANE PAL1v1ATEER 
LARRY PAUL 

JUNE RAINS 

LARRY REED 
DAVID ROBERTS 

WAYNE ROLLINS 
DOUG SATTLER 

LLOYD SHENFIELD 

LARRY SIELER 
RAY SLING ERLAND 

JUDY SMITH 
GARY SNOW 

JERRY SOURS 

LARRY SPROUT 
CHARLES STEMPIEN 

KENNETH STEMPIEN 
ROBERT STILES 

TOM TERROL 
MARSHA STRONG 

PETER TRAVIS 
ARTHUR THOMAS 

BILLY TODD 
JAMES TOTH 

JOAN TOTH 
DAVID VAN PATTEN 

KURT STRIEB ER 
CHARLES VI CORY 

ROSEMARY VINCENT 

RICHARD WAGONER 
GAYLE WEBER 

LARRY WICKHAM 
JEAN Wll.BER 

BARBARA Wll.LIAMS 

SHARON WORTHINGTON 
DONALD Wll.LEN 

RONALD WOOD 
JOANN ZIMMERMAN 
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Sixth Grade 

At Allen this year, the grades have been very busy carrying out their little 
projects. Sometimes each grade carried out its own big project, but this year 
the sixth grade decided to carry out several small ones instead. They made 
several maps, which the children found very interesting. They made one large 
map of France, which the whole class worked on. The children brought in 
pictures showing the products and occupations of the people of France. This 
was their large project of the year, but it was still small enough for them to 
carry on their small ones, too. They made a map of Japan, which was to help 
them learn how the country is made up of many islands. This was also very 
interesting to them because they had not heard too much about Japan, before 
this time. They also made a map of Africa, and colored the different regions 
in the continent. 

TOP ROW: Mrs. Howard, George Halon, Lemoyne Lowell, Robert Bigelow, Rosemary IDair, Margaret 
Delaney, Michael Purcell, Patsy Ann Kaiser. 

MIDDLE ROW: Raymond Wendorf, Ronald Nelson, Leon Parrish, Andy Krymis, Alice Wonders, Robert 
Wilson, Melvin Sanderson, William Lemki. 

BOTTOM ROW: Barbara Hughes, Charles Leavitt, John Fazekas, Carll Converse, Gary Clingan, Roger 
Kratzer, Par Mason, Bonnie Todd. 



Top Row: Billy Armstrong, Kay Myers, Eddie Mohn, Jerry Rumsey, Lennie Scott, Doug Siler, John Rice, 
Sandra Owens, Mrs, Oxenham 

Second Row: Mary Rurka, Benny Lounge, Eddie Boothe, Robert Perison, LaVerne Speith, Jackie Smith, 
Karen Kingery 
Third Row: Nancy Laurell, Karen Semmelroth, Nancy Ehl, Lonna Becher, Lincoln Rogers, Junior Cole, 
Mary Hilliar 
Bottom Row: Patty Johnson, Charles Beamer, Joe Wibel, John Kohler, Robert Wright, Hohn Schillings, 
Lois Wilkenson 

Top Row: Duwane Preston, Tom McCorbrey, George Simons, Lerene Puchett, Mary Keller, Beverly 
Anderson, Anna Marie Sandrock 
Third Row: Ruth Ann Bussing, lloyd Sours, Larry Ames, Paul Rockel, Leo Odishia, Betty Lynd, Autumn 
Dobson, Shirley Wicklam 

Second Row: Mr. Goodwin, Larry Stachfield, Darel Van Vleet, Michael Burleson, Tom Laurell Julie 
Frederichson, Waneta Taylor, Wanda Wineland, Tex Beamer 
Bottom Row: Terry Bingaman, Arden Anthony, Tom Strouse, Dennis Higbee, Jim Knisley, Mary Ann 
Smith, Carol Knepper, Jack Rumse 



TOP ROW: Mary Ann Meiring, Mary Kay Simons, Colleen Wilmarth, Sharon Van Hoosear, Julie 
Matthews, Donna Strouse, Joe Freese, Evertt Pomateer, Jeff Bates. 

MIDDlE ROW: Sasha Hagaman, Donna Baker, Cheryl Thompson, Sharon Wolcott, Nancy Buell, Yale 
Wentworth, Clarance Hankins, Richard Hartley, Tommy Briggs, Larry Hassinger, Robert 
Stemt>ien. Hazel Nichols. 

BOTTOM ROW: Wanda Holms, Judy Hutchins, Evelyn Kratzer, Jacqueline Ames, Helen Watson, Guy 
Stiles, Jeffery Rumsey, Jerry Carpenter, Charles Reynolds, Ronald Fernando Charles 
Cluff. 

Fifth Grade 
The second graders did a lot of different things. Besides doing their work 

very well they had a lot of fun at the parties they had in their room this year. 
At Easter time they made baskets and dyed Easter eggs, then they drew names 
and hid an egg for the person they drew. 

Mrs. Moore's second graders put on a Saint Patrick's Day program for the 
other second grade rooms. Everyone enjoyed this very much. 

An aquarium was made by the third graders this year. Also several plants 
and many exhibits were brought to school by the students. Exploring science 
was something new and interesting to the third graders. 

Working hard to make good fifth graders was the aim of the fourth graders. 
They had several parties and a Christmas program that they enjoyed very much. 

The fifth grade studied the Basic Seven quite intensely this year. They tried 
to overcome many of their dislikes in food. They had fun and learned all about 
foods and growth too. 



TOP ROW: Ella Fay Cole, Dana Queen, Judy Taylor, John Lemke, Ruth Fullington, Burita Pace, 
Neil Parks. 

THIRD ROW: Andrew Zeck, Niel Wilcox, Darrel May, Dennis Van Wagner, Rita Shook, Connie Siler, 
Dorothy Monty, Phyllis Wendorf, Judy Speith. 

SECOND ROW: Margie Lindsey, Judy Webb, Nancy Hardy, Sharon Johnson, Diane Morris, Ruth Ann Toth, 
Patricia Ann Adams, Chervl Hettinsz:er. Keren Rupp. 

BOTTOM ROW: Craig Donbrock, John Maxon, Allen Langstaff, Gary Hankins, Rusty Foust, 
Barrett, Ecldie Lee Sattler. 

TOP ROW: Mr. Serbin, Margaret Moore, Jill Wagner, Richard Hackworth, Roy Rogers, David 
Ludlow, Elizabeth Schoun, Rodney Rersails, Robyn Brown. 

THlRD ROW: Diane Mohn, Pamela Margus, Patty Hughes, Sandra Rogers, Carol Cochrane, Ruth 
Hermance, Charles Titzgerald, James Willen, Lois Lynd, Sandra Green. 

SECOND ROW: Diane Williams, Roberta 0'disher, Jacqueline Shouey, Erleen King, Carol Smith, 
Sheila Taylor, Linda Trava. 

BOTTOM ROW: Billy Adams, Larry Bailey, Harold Cornish, Harold Cauld 11 Tommy B krn T 
Fish. we ' roc an, erry 



Fourth Grade 

Cowboys and Indians seemed to be the interest of the third grade. They 
started a Unit on Indians, in the fall, that the children really enjoyed. They 
were extremely interested in finding out that U. S. Highway 112, Which runs 
through their town, was once an Indian Trail. 

The Cowboy interest showed itself in the forming of a Cowboy Council in 
their room. They had a head foreman and an assistant. Gretchen Knapp was 
head foreman and Karen Aemisegger was her assistant. They liked working 
together, and the other children thought they were fine leaders. They also 
have learned that teamwork is the essence of democracy. 

The children learned to use their minds in a slightly different way; through 
memory work. This will help them to become adept at remembering important 
things, because this is one talent that improves through practice. They learned 
the names of the Book of the Old Testament, The Preamble of the Constitution 
of the United States, and also the third verse of the Star Spangled Banner. 

TOP ROW: Mrs. Packer, Donald Daniels, Darlene Miller, Donna Craun, Tommy Thomas, Karen 
McClintic, Susan Rzepka, Nancy Delaney. . . . 

MIDDLE ROW: Gretchen Coates, Patricia Holt, judy Ames, Grace W1lhams, Hilly Fazekas, Gene 
Taylor, Floyd Bemting, Eddie Denham. 

BOTTOM ROW: Carl Leavitt, Billy Leavitt, Beth Alexander, Sue Gary, Donald Todd, Donna Todd, 
Richard Kratzer. 



TOP ROW: Mrs. Monk, Rexine Brauker, La Roy Roberts, Sharron Ansley, Robert Exelby, Tom 
Crane, Beverly Hagaman. 

THIRD ROW: Judy Weber, Richard Atkinson, Donna Knowles, Larry Lounds, Ronald Hughes, Joe 
Hildebrand, Keith King, larry Wartz, Jack Wagoner. 

SECOND ROW: Richard Briggs, Junior Carpenter, Wilben O'disher, Sheila Hettinger, Paul Shilling, 
Pricella Long, Gloria Pierce, Christine Becker, Susan Esterday. 

BOTTOM ROW: James Rogers, Kieth Hayward, Bernard Supionoski, James johnson, Steven Dobson, 
Lonnie Sieger, Vernon James. 

Ta> ROW: Mrs. Phelps, Imogene Marshall, Joyce Rogers, Shirley Ansley, Nelson Curtis, Patricia 
Gleeson, Tommy Puckett, Douglas Thompson. 

THIRD ROW: Charles Wilber, Regina Ann Rossman, Jeffery Kanouse, Herb Johnson, Michael Smith, 
Raymond Monty, Henry Dowker, Joan Lampman, Judy Tyson, Jimmie Sindell. 

SECOND ROW: Lynn Nickols, Iris Me Dowell, La Vern McDonald, Ronnie Krok, Jean Chapin, Sheila 
Berlien, Mary Lou Hankins. 

BOTTOM ROW: Jerry Borton, frank Rumsey, Randy Boyd, Billv Harmon, Werner Heifers. 



Top Row: Mrs. Calhoun, Myene Sanderson, Ann Frey, Bobby Baker, Dick Hutchens, Ned Nelaney, Mark 
Van Patten, Frank Fersch, Clifford Delaney. 
Third Row: Bobby Diedrich, Myron Williams, Douglas Thomas, Susan Todd, Lorene Southworth, Milene 
Krymis, Karen Aemis6igger. Connie Strang. Billie Wat'kim, Connie Rawson. 

Second Row: Doris Levitt, Mareanne Hughes, Jerry Converse, Barbara Biglow, Patricia Anes, JacqUllene 
Seamons, Gutchen Knapp, Glenn Marquart. 
Bottom Row: Russell Esterline, Edwin Wendorf, Richard Delaney, Mickey Mason, Donnald Stoddard. 

Top Row: Mrs. Spencer, Jery Wort:z, Charles Snellenberger, Jack Taylor, Anna Marie Bollegraf, Elaine 
Rice, Carla Anderson, John Rossman. 

Third Row: Jerry Piper, Teresa Sprout, Jill Halstead, Linda Johnson Carol Ames, Renae Eaton, Delaine 
Morris. 
Second Row: Kay Holmes, Dusty Foust, Jack Luse, Patsy Locklin, L. D. Wise, David Hardy, Cheryl 
Daniels, Charlene Wentworth, 
Bottom Row: Charles Salyer, Larry Bowerman, Steven Hughes, Bruce Parker, Mike Vaughn, Carl Rocky. 



TOP ROW: Mrs. Brandt, Janet Lounds, Martin Preston, Stephen Singleton, Karen Dobson, Stanley 
Rinkus, Larry Bradley, Evelyn Anderson. 

MIDDLE ROW: Karen Fry, Richard Green, John Pane, Ann Supianoski, Terry Coffey, Ronald King, Carol 
Hampton, Bonnie Horn, Linda Adams. 

BOTTOM ROW: Bobby Van Hoosier, Pat Rogers, Bradley Moore, Nancy Johnson, Jin Lindsey, Robert 
Wilber, Jerry Withington. 

Third Grade 
Top Row: Miss Corless, Richie Hafer, Max Haynes, Craig Omo, Todd Ellis, Cheryl Dunkle, Jackie 
Muiller, Larry Marvin. 
Middle Row: Ardella King, Phillip Baughman, Byron Van Wagner, Brerdo Haynes, Wanda Pierson, 
Danny Wood, Sharon Hassinger, Bonnie Ames, LaVern Exelby, Gregory Brandt. 
Bottom Row: Leonard Hom, Jerry Wilkerson, Ward Merkle, Joyce Hard, Bobby Trana, Connie Thompson, 
Jimmie Smith, Mary Sternberg, Linda Copelin . 



Top Row: Mrs. r, Bobby Kochendofer, Bonnie Foce, Sharon Blair, 
Sinda Marowelli, Ann Wonders. 
Second Row: Johnny Van Blarican, Diane Hoopingarner, David Krenheller, David Baker, John Snow, 
Andy Van Doren, Jimmv Settler. Pamels Ames. 
Bottom Row: Bobby Watkins, Linda Todd, Rachel Kratzer, Bobby Mason, Marlin Toy, Mary Lou Clingen, 
Steve Seiler, Dee Wayne Thomas. 

Second Grade 
TOP ROW: Mrs. Walsh, Martha Shoemaker, Connie Wagoner, Tommy Ward, Corrine Connolly, 

Terry Ward, Susan Bush, Mary Sarah Roth. 
MIDDLE ROW: Allen Himebaugh, Tommy Marvelli, Lynn Wagner, Judy Wendorf, MHo James, John 

Marshall, Jimmy Knapp, Sue Knepper, Kenneth Smith, Sarah Lambright. 
BOTTOM ROW: John Smith, Ronald Rushlow, Kenneth Talent, Terry Paul, Bruce Hagaman, Bunny 

Puckett, Larry Kriser, Linda Van Ripper. 



TOP ROW: Mrs. Moore, Connie Merkel, Gerald Smith, Larry Cole, Jimmie Lynd, Freddie Taschner, 
Linda Green. 

MIDDlE ROW: Dolly Berner, Anne Nance, Danny Briggs, Linda Ames, Linda Curtiss, Clifford Woodward, 
Tommy Davis, James Ferguson, Sherrie Abbott. 

BOTTOM ROW: Carolyn Mueller, Jerry Kuhler, Douglas Hawkins, Susie Robinson, Denette Seigler, 
ASOleS Lindsey, Deane Pierce, Fary McGlothen, Vernon Rogers. 

TOP ROW: Mrs, '~<.ing, Sandra Bellamy, Johnny Snyder, Dick Roberts, Lowell Strong, Steven Buckley, 
Bennie Schovn. 

MIDDlE ROW: Sheela Woodward, Marilyn Pierce, Judy McCann, Arthur Walbridge, Connie Piper, 
Marion May, Larry Cornick, Diane Friend, Gary Orno. 

BOTTOM ROW: Dianna Locke, Darrel Hoffman, Donnie Johnson, Kieth Dart, Billie Ban Wagoner, Kathy 
Shouey, Jimmy Hassinger, Billie Ridinour, Mary Rossman. 



First Grade 

The Kindergarten has done two very important things this year. The first 
was the train ride from Bronson to Quincy. They rode to Bronson on the big 
yellow school bus and then they got off and got on a great big train and rode 
home to Quincy. This was a new experience, for most of the children had 
never been on a train before. 

When Mr. Burt handed them their Kindergarten graduation diplomas they 
were really thrilled. They were graduated in white caps and gowns just like 
the Seniors. They sure had a lot of fun at their first graduation. 

First graders were very busy decorating their room for the different seasons 
and having parties. Learning the vowel and consonant sounds was fun, too. They 
each planted an orchid for their mother, it was lots of fun watching them grow. 

The students down at the new elementary building have done very well in 
their school work and have enjoyed this year very much. They are all looking 
forward to more happy years of school life in Quincy. 

TOP ROW: Gene Burleson, Morris Bolligraf, John Lampman, Alice Knapp, Lou Ann Freese, Mary Sue 
Smith. Jerry Snellenberger. 

THIRD ROW: Wanda Merkle, Aleta Shilling, Douglas Trall, Mike Stempien, Lyle Marquart, Vicky 
Haywar~ Bobby Smith, Danny Lambright, Chris Eaton, 

SECOND ROW: Penny conklin, Nancy harmon, Mary Stoddard, Susan Stitlee Carolyn Pierce s 
Kr k R . ky H . • , usan a , 1c ettinger. 

BOTTOM ROW: Barrv Williams, Larry Luce, Brad Rootes, Wallace Weber, Millard Blackman. 



TOP ROW: 

THIRD ROW: 

SECOND ROW: 

BOTTOM ROW: 

TOP ROW: 

THIRD ROW: 

SECOND ROW: 

BOTTOM ROW: 

Linnetta Reed, Cheryleen Cornish, Harry Cunningham, Jimmy Blair, Moe Keller, Lois 
Anthony, Jimmy Ball, David McCann, Mrs. Roth. 
Janice Williams, Karen Nickols, Kathy Booher, Regina Rossmussen, Gorden Hafer, Judy 
Hafer, Judy Connverse, Ann Van Landingham, Larry Persails, Christine Mohrhardt. 
Ruth McVickers, Ronnie Johnson, Bryan Hickock, Karen Banker, Darlene Morris, Nila 
James, John Brewer, John Sternberg, Stevie Smith. 
Junior Smith, David Lynd, Ronnie Ewers, Charles Hilliar, David Bortles, James Olney, 
Gary Abbott. 

William Southworth, Randy Burritt, Tom Maxon, Mrs. Mack, linda Pevey, Jane Zeck, 
Tommy Nations, Penny Pann. 
Beverly Taylor, Lynn Adams, Jacqueline Sprout, Dale Sollemy, Deborah Imerson, Janice, 
Paul, Denny Bellamy, Sandra Marquart, Stephen Shook. 
Bonnie Biglow, Trudy Gleeson, Sandra Strong, Larry Wilkinson, Jerry Buckley, Stevie 
Pierce, Sharon Huggett. 
Denny Long, Bennie King, Larry Mutt, Duane Fry, Bob Clark, Pat Knapp, Ronald 

Watkins. 



TOP ROW: Brian Show, Jerry Salyer, Gary Fidler, Beth Ann Watldns, Melanie Rawson, Larry 
Converse, Diana Wendorf, Mrs. Rawley. 

MIDDlE ROW: Clair Musgrove, Charles Ames, Nancy Green, Charles Face, Larry Aemiseggar, 
Judy Blair. 

BOTTOM ROW: Donna Southworth, Xathleen Kempton, Harold Levitt, Michael Boyer, Louise McVicker, 
Sandra Sickler, Terrie Guilford. 

Kindergarten 

The second grade wrote letters to Santa Claus this year (Bet he was surprised 
to see how many things they wanted!) The children took their letters down to 
Allen's Post Office and mailed them. And besides being fun; walking through 
the snow and getting out of the classroom, they learned something. They found 
out how mail is sorted, put in bags to be sent on a train or mail trucks, and how 
mail is packed to be taken by the Rural Mail Carrier. They also learned how 
packages going by mail are weighed to find how much it will cost to send them. 
The children learned many things in just a short period of time. 

Santa answered their letters the very next week, and the children now know 
that Santa uses the post office, too. 

Another project was the Basic Seven Foods. The children found pictures 
of foods, in magazines and books, and brought them to school to be grouped 
into different classifications and be put into a Food Scrap Book. This helped 
them to know what they should eat, and why they should eat it. They enjoyed 
this school year very much. 

. The students in.the new elementary building at Quincy have been very busy 
mdeed. All the ch1ldren have worked hard so that they will make good students 
next year. 
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TOP ROW: Mrs. Esterline, Tommy Burritt, Denny Locke, Loann Wineland, Linda Kling, Fred 
Marowelli, Dean Ward, Merle Trenary, Calvin Marsh. 

TI-IIRD ROW: Linda Kriser, Donna Siler, Dale Peevey, Ruth Lindsey, Vicki Layman, Mary Ann 
Vanderpool, Pamela Supionoski, Linda Ann Simons, Alice Hardy, Michael Beech. 

SECOND ROW: Emma Jean Marshall, Darlene Siler, Joyce Paine, Donald Locklin, Donald Lynd, 
Ivan Strauss, Myrtle James. 

BOTTOM ROW: Dean VanNosdale, Kenneth King, Henry Snellenberger, Michael McGlothlen, 
Gerry Copelin, Chris Dort. 

TOP ROW: Bonnie King, Patty Woolf, Patty Ames, Michael Immerson, Christie Sebring, Mrs. 
Esterline, Gary Etchey, Robin Rainey. 

THIRD ROW: Craig Bumgardner, Beverly Brockman, Wanda Rogers, Johnnie Huggett, Diana Persails, 
Sharon Cachrane, Kaprie Rupp, Rhonda Miner, Mary Wilcox, Deborah Youngs. 

SECOND ROW: Judy Martin, Mary Jane Miller, Don Wilkinson, Patty Hayward, Dale Rodgers, Craig 
Emsburgh, Gene Ball, Jimmie Camish, Delores Morris. 

BOTTOM ROW: Claud Nance, Michael Fidler, Jerru Lee Ames, Charles Worthington, Jerry Crain, Billie 
McConnell, Jack Blair. 



ACT I 
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VITIES 
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Sr. High Student Council: Danny Ludlow, Pres., Mrs. Volkert, Marian Smead, Judy Fischer, Gwen 
Thompson, Susan Zeck, Mary Lampman, Marian King Tres., Carlene Knisely Sec., Marcia Van Doren, 
Georgi anna Thompson, Portia Brockman, Carol Kukuk, Dorothy Boothe. 

Standing: Joe Daniels V-Pres., John Toth, Mr. Van Landingham, Ken Thomas, Leo Matz, Bob Coates, 
Doug Condra Reporter. 

Student Council 
The students and faculty of Q.H.S. are very happy to have the Student Council 

functioning properly again. 
The new constitution was drawn up under the able hands of Doug Condra and his 

committee, with the help of Mr. Van and Mrs. Volkert, of course. The new con­
stitution calls for many new committees; the Devotional Committee is a very good 
example; this committee gave us the wonderful assemblies we had during 
Thanksgiving, Christmas and Easter. 
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The council paved 
the way for beginning 
of an Inter-School Coun-
cil League. The plans 
made for this are working 
out beautifully and it should 
be into full swing next year. 

All in all, the council has 
been very active and everyone 
is proud that it is back and 
working so well. 

Mr. Van Landingham, Dan Ludlow, 
pres., Mrs. Volkert, Marian King, 
tres., Doug Condra, Reporter, 
Carlene Knisely, secretary, Joe 
Daniels, v.p. 



TOP ROW: John Toth, Danny Dobson, Alan O•Day, David Dunckel. 
BOTTOM ROW: Sharon Daniels, Nancy Jaynes, Judy Smith, Marian Smead. 

Student Court 

The court is composed of: A Judge, a Chief of Police of the High School, who 
remain the two non-voting members, a bailiff, to keep the records, five perma­
nent members. and two alternating members. To clarify the last two members, 
we must say that these two are selected from a different class each week, and that 
they remain a part of the court only during the session they attend. They are 
picked by the class officers of the respective classes. These two vacancies are 
not to be filled by the same person any more than once a semester. The addition 
of the two extra members is to allow the entire school to know just how the court 
operates, through the individual students who participate. 

To promote better citizenship, develop leadership, and to correct small 
injurious injustices to the school's name as well as helping to build the school's 
reputation as an educational institution, are just some of the purposes for the 
court. Although these are not the only ones. There are many more that are to 
numerous to mention. 

We would also like to state that these people who serve on the court are picked 
because of their ability to be fair and honest. 

We do not think they should be looked upon as a group of policemen and police 
women, but as citizens protecting the rights of others, and fulfilling their obligation 
of holding public office. 
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Jr. High Student Council: Jackie Shook, Bob Anderson, Mary Lou Blaker, Gary Parker, Larry Wilcox-Pres., 
Carol Murdock, Judy Harter, Jacquie Huffer, Rosemary Vincent, Billy Todd, Bruce Himebaugh, 
Standing Mr. Bard. 

Junior High Student Council 

The Junior High Student Council is made up of two representatives from each 
seventh and eighth grade home room section. 

Mr. Bard, a Junior High Social Studies teacher was selected as our adviser. 

We elected for our President, Larry Wilcox; Vice President, Gary Parker; 
Secretary and Treasurer, Carol Murdock; and Reporter, Jackie Shook. 

This year during Christmas time we sold Christmas seals. 

We are just a small group of Junior High students representing our classes 
and trying to be like the Senior High Student Council. 

Just recently we organized a Junior High Dance Chili for Junior High students 
only. Mr. Condon, a Junior High English teacher, is the instructor for this. 



TOP ROW: Bill Beam, Edith Fish, Janet Hayward, Phil Broad, Fran Wilson, Sharon Daniels, Kathy 
Exelby. 

MIDDlE ROW: Jack Harter, Wayne Hubaker, Bob Coates, Nancy Cochrane, Mary Baker. . . 
BOTTOM ROW: Beverly Van Vleet, Carol Gates, Betty Todd, Joan Wilber, Marcia Van Doren, V1cki 

Foust. 

Chorus 

"Listen, the chorus is practicing again this noon." This was said many 
times this past year, for the chorus had to practice at noon many times. You 
see not everyone who wanted to sing could take chorus during first hour in the 
morning. 

The extra rehearsals paid off in the long run. Remember the Christmas 
assembly, how much the chorus added to the spirit of things? 

You couldn't have a Spring Festival without the chorus all decked out in 
their finery. Not only did they look nice but they sang a little better than 
usual too. 

Thank you chorus, we will be listening for you again. 
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FRONT ROW: Marcia Van Doren, Janice Fischer, Don Anderson, Gerald Osborne, Virginia Drger, 
Gwen Thompson, Bob Coates, Lucia Van Doren. 

SECOND ROW: Portia Brockman Mary Dawn Dobson, Susan Smith, Fred Germaine, Janice Brand, Donna 
Grill, Lois Kelly, Charlene Wright, Marjorie Stiles, Jim Esterline, Pat Ken Knight, Judy 
Shook, Barbara Watson, Wayne Holly, Janice Kockendorfer, Georgianna Thompson, 

Barbara Ehl. 

Oriole ''A'' Band 
Make way for one of the finest class C bands in the state: the Quincy High 

A Band. The band, under the direction of Mr. Hause, has far surpassed its 
previous records. 

This year the band started off with the wonderful homecoming show, and a trip 
to the University of Michigan where they participated in the annual Band Day. The 
next thing on the agenda was the marching contest at Vicksburg, where the band 
really wowed the spectators with their precision marching and fancy high-stepping. 
They brought back another first rating to add to their collection. This was in addition 
to the fine half-time shows at the football games. Neither rain, sleet, nor snow, can 
stop the Oriole Band from marching at halftime. 

The next thing was concert work. Donna Grill was featured on the piano at the 
winter concert. 

The Solo & Ensemble Festival was another activity which many of the band 
members took part in. They came back with a good record there, too. 

During the wintermonths,six of the members were chosen to play in the All­
Stars Band; two days and one night at Three Rivers. This is a lot of hard work, as 
any one of the six can tell you; practicing hour after hour. But the finished product 
is well worth it. 

To break the monotony of just playing horns all the time, the band decided to sell 
chocolate bars. Around the halls of Q. H. S. the warm ordor of chocolate drifted. 

Then they traveled to Mendon for the district Band Festival. It seems they're 
always stealing the show; they came back with another first rating. 
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1HIRD ROW: Marian King, Pat Hacker, Janice Borton, Donelda Todd, Virginia Wendorf, Pat Car­
penter, Susan Wibel, Margaret Walton, Judy Cox, Carol Lashuay, Jeanette Laurell, 
Wayne Hubaker, Harold Howell, Billy Taylor, Phil Broad, Isabel Sprout, Joyce Hilliar, 
Sharon Daniels, Danny Dobson, Billy Laurell, Carlene Knisely, Susan Zeck, Roxy 
Bates. 

FOURTH ROW: Joe Anderson, Mary Lampman, Sue Mains, Marian Smead, Wayne Roberts, Betty Hager, 
Myrtle Buell, Mr. Hause, Phil Wilson, Evelyn Spencer,Jackie Shook, Joan Kelly, Louie 
Satchfield. 

Playing an exchange concert with Cement City was a lot of ftm. They held a 
partyforthe Cement City Band, when they played at Q. H. S. while on tour. 
Wasn't it a lot of ftm to have them stay overnight? 

Preparing for the State Band Festival was slightly interupted by the Spring Music 
Festival, Here the band put on formal clothes and played a beautiful concert. 

After the State Festival, the next item on the agenda was the Holland Tulip 
Festival. This is always a lot of ftm; the Oriole Tooters have brought back honors 
for years. 
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FRONT ROW: Joy Dove, Duane Crapo, Charon Trall, Pat Stempien, Jerry Persails, Larry Sprout, Larry 
Paul, Leonard Stempien, Walter Buell, George Bolton. 

SECOND ROW: Kay Zimmerman, Mary Converse, Gloria Carpenter, Joan Zimmerman, Jacquie Huffer, 
Dale Conant, Jim Strouse, Tom Teval, Frank Harbaugh, Ronnie Wood, Roy Slingerland, 
Bob Loomes, Larry Seiler, Jo Anne Blue. 

TI-URD ROW: llnda Wolcott, Sandra Ken Knight, Loretta Fredrickson, Janice Esterline, Don Willen, 
Nancy Hyslop, Larry Wilcox, Billy Todd, Gary Snow, Judy Baker, Bob Anderson, LeRoy 
Smith, Jim Kingery, Phyllis Owens, Paul Anderson, Karen Kremis. 

STANDING: Art TI1omas , Mary Lou Blake, Ross Kochendorfer, Richard Wagner, Mr. Hause. 

Oriole ''B'' Band 
The Quincy High School 

Junior band as it is called, 
has been very busy this year. 
All the members are very 
proud to be in this good 
band. 

During Homecoming 
this band presented itself 
very well along with the 
Senior Band. 

Not to be out done by 
older and more experi­
enced bandsmen, several 
band students participated 
in the Solo and Ensemble 
contest at Kalamazoo this 
last February. 

The Spring Festival 
was another great night for 
the Junior Band. 

Memorial Day is always 
warm but to be able to 
march through Quincy is 
really a thrill. 
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Row 3: Carol Smith, Gay Hawkins, Margaret Delaney, Sheila Taylor, William Lemke, Leon Parish, Tom 
Brockman, Robert Wilson, Michel Persails, Jeffery Bates. 

Row 2: Sandra Green, Billy Armstrong, Beverly Anderson, Patty Adams, Nancy I.awrell, Robert Pierson, 
Dennis Higbee, Larry Stachfield, Gene Taylor. 

Row 1: Judy Hutchins, Merlin Sanderson, Autwnn Dobson, Nancy Ehl, Daren Semmelroth, Margaret 
Moore, 

Oriole Cadet Band 
Here are your future A Band members, preparing themselves to fill the 

chairs of graduating high school students. They have a long, tough climb 
ahead of them, through the B Band and on up to their desired goal--the A 
Band. 

Here is a high school A Band in miniature. They have now about 20 mem­
bers in their band and play very simple pieces. In a year or so they will 
reach their middle goal in B Band. There they will play harder numbers. 
Learning to march comes along in here some place. Finally after a long 
hard climb, they will reach the A Band and really be on their way. 

If you think the Cadet Band isn't important, just consider the future. 
What happens when the present band members graduate? The answers lies 
in the Cadet Band. 

Mr. Hause has a right to call them his •pride and joy". Before their 
first instructions on "which end to hang on to• they are totally unaware of 
what that shiny things is. When they leave the band room that first fateful 
day they have entered into the wonderful field of music. They have walked 
into a whole new world, the world of music. 

They have made startling progress from the first squeaks and grunts 
to a beautiful (almost, anyway) song. 

We hope every one of you makes it up the difficult ladder of music to the 
very top. Good luck! 
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Susan Smith, Lois Kelly, Harold Howell, Barbara Watson, Janice Brand. 

''A'' Band Maiorettes 
"Who is the drum major who always steps so high?" "Isn't he good?" I 

haven't seen anything like that for years." These were some of the comments made 
at the marching festival at Vicksburg. And do you know who they were talking about? 
Why, our own Harold Howell, naturally. Somehow he seems to step higher and strut 
better than other drum majors. All eyes were on him as he entered the field at 
Vicksburg. 

He wasn't alone, either. Lois, Barb, Janice and Susan were right there, too. 
They make a very colorful sight in their flashy orange uniforms. 

Somehow a band doesn't seem to have class if it doesn~t have a peppy, up to 
the minute, bunch of majorettes. And that's just what the Oriole Band has! High­
stepping, good looking, with plent of bounce to the ounce; the "Front-Five", are 
the envy of a lot of bands in the territory. They haven't been at it very long, to­
gether, that is, but they are really going strong and all of them except Harold have 
another year or two to really get going. 

While the rest of the band would rehearse music, the Front Five would work 
out a peppy routine. Sometimes they would practice just outside the window to 
make sure the routine and music were coordinated just right. Then when the 
two were put together it didn't take nearly as long. 

Of course, one of the rules of being a majorette or drum major, is that during 
concert season you must play an instrument in the band. Our Front Five are good 
in this field, too. Janice is an up and coming clarinet player, Lois is a very 
essential horn player, Harold is one of the first cornets, and Barb holds first chair 
Saxophone, so they can't be called just "Show." There is a lot of work in doing 
both of these things. 

Keep up the high-stepping girls, and lead the band nnward and upward to bigger 
and better honors. 
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Kay Zimmerman, Pat Stempien, Charon Trall, Judy Baker, Joy Dove. 

''B'' Band Maiorettes 
"Gee, aren't the Senior Band :Majorettes good. I wish I could be like them" 

Well, this girl found out where she can learn to do this; in the Quincy Junior Band. 

Majorettes are a vital part of a band, and they must be good at their job, too. 
There is no better place to learn this fascinating work than with a group of fellow 
students who are striving for the same goal; to be in the Senior Band. 

Being a majorette is a lot of fun but a lot of work is involved, too, for instance, 
just plain marching is hard but to strut like the majorettes have to is many times 
harder. Hard work or not the reward is great when the bystanders are pleased with 
the way you march. 

Keep strutting girlF~ and you will soon be on top or should we say in the lead. 
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Top Row: Lois Kelly, Kay Knowles, Janice Barton, MaDonna Bourne, Judy Wibel. 
Bottom Row: Sharon McDonald, Susan Smith, Carol Kukuk. 

Football Cheerleaders 
Football cheerleaders have a hard job to do, but they always seem to get it 

done. For instance, during homecoming this year, they had to make posters, 
arrange for extra pep rallies and many other things to help keep the spirit high 
for this great event. 

All during the season they have to work hard, they have to stand out in the 
cold and try to persuade half-frozen spectators to cheer. 

72 

The work may get a little 
tough at times but the effort put 
forth is well worth it when the 
results are received. 



Judy Wibel , Kay Knowles, Sharon McConal d, Carol Kukuk. 

Varsity Basketball Cheerleaders 
Cheerleaders, what are cheerleaders? Are they just a bunch of girls out in 

front trying to show off? Not as we see it. They are a group of hard-working 
intelligent girls, working together for a cause. The cause being, to put some 
pep into the spectators and more spirit behind the players. 

It is a very dull game without good, peppy, excited cheerleaders there to 
get some life into the affair. 

The varsity basketball cheerleaders have done very well this year. They 
played a big part in getting the boys to the district tournaments and keeping 
them there for a while. 

Thanks girls, we really appreciated having you out there working for us. 
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Janice Barton, Lois Kelly, Susan Smith, Madonna Bourne. 

Reserve Basketball Cheerleaders 
Here are the reserve cheerleaders whose duty it is to lead the cheering and 

to give confidence to our future team. 

Cheerleaders are an important part of any ball game. They promote school 
spirit much needed in every school. Everyone enjoys seeing the cheerleaders 
out in front, •doing their stuff. • 

When these cheerleaders become varsity cheerleaders they will have had 
all the needed experience necessary in leading the yells with poise and con­
fidence. 

The cheerleaders add a very interesting sidelight to the games with their 
peppy yells and cute tricks. They are always coming up with something new 
and different to pep up the team and renew the interest. 

Cheerleaders play an important part in encouraging the teams to go on 
in spite of staggering obstacles. 

Yes, cheerleading is an important part of our sports section, and with no 
one to lead our yells, our games would lose a lot of their color and excitement. 
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Dan Ludlow, Dick Wendorf, Jim Rockel. 

Girls' Baslcetbafl Cheerleaders 

Something new was added to Quincy's school spirit this year. If you hadn't 
noticed, the pep sessions for the girl's games seemed to raise the roof a little 
higher than the regular pep sessions. The reason being that all the girls seemed 
to yell a little louder; because of the three handsome and spirited gentlemen in the 
center of the floor. They were, of course, none other than Dan, Dick, and Jim. 

It seems the girls basketball team didn't have any regular cheerleaders so they 
rounded up three husky boy basketball players to help them out of their situation. 

Not only did the new cheerleaders help the girls play better but the spectators 
came out in greater numbers, too. 

The girls wish to thank you wonderful men for your support; and to say that we 
will be looking forward to you next season. 

Good Luck boys and keep up the good work! 
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TOP ROW: Laura Dowell, JoAnn Blue, Susan Campbell, Wayne Rolhns. 
BOTTOM ROW: Wayne Hubaker, James Kingery, Fred Germaine, Charles Vickory, Rose Mary Vincent, 

Margaret Cook, David Roberts, Bob Anderson, Vern Cluff, Mr. Cooper. 

Camera Club 
The Camera Chill is made up of a group of students who are interested in 

photography either as a hobby or perhaps as a career. 
Mr. Cooper, the advisor of the chili is an accomplished photographer. He 

always has pictures to show, either of a trip he has taken or pictures of school. 
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The club's membership 
has been quiet small com­
pared to that of some of the 
other clubs, but the members 
have had fun and also learned 
something about photography. 

TOP ROW: Charles Vickory, 
Reporter, Wayne 
Hubaker, V. Pres., 
Mr. Cooper. 

BOTTOM ROW: Susan Campbell, 
Pres., James 
Kingery, Sec.­
Treas. 



Top Row: Fran Wilson, Edith Fish, Allan O'Day, Jerry Waterbury, louie Satchfield, Bill Coates, Raymond 
Riddle, Gerald Wood, Jeff Holcomb, Coy Woodward, Jim Weber, Bill Stempien. Second Row: Ron Hyslop, 
Terry Myers, leonard Olaynick, l.ewie Wilcox, Dan Hulbert, Jack Pidcock, Torn Barrett, Jack Harter, Phil 
Wilson, Rodney Matthews. Third Row: Mr. Hause, Evelyn Spencer, Bill Laurel, LeRoy Smith, Dan Booher, 
Harry Rasmussen, Rorna Becker, Dorothy Baker, Nancy Todd, Dale Holmes, Gerald Osborn, Gary Parker, Bob 
Holloway. Fourth Row: Mr. Masters, LeRoy Wiser, Dalton Becker, Richard Knirk, Carol Gates, Susan 
Wibel, Larry Rogers, Donald loomis, leonard Stempien, Robert Newberry, Joe Blackman, Kenneth Wendorf. 
Bottom Row: Richard Stempien, Joe Anderson, Dennis Holcomb, Dale Paul, James Lawler, Neil Kelly, Max 
Hildebrand, Lynn Rupp. 

Conservation Club 
Boys and girls alike who are interested in fishing, hunting, and boating are in­

cluded in the Conservation Club. There they learn how to handle, how to use all the 
equipment used in these different hobbies. 

It is an educational club with a lot of fun in learning. 

Mr. Masters, Dennis Holcomb, 
Lynn Rupp, Mr. Hause. 
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Top Row: Mr. Elenbaas, Bill Coates, Kenny Thomas, David Dunckel, Mary Dawn Dor·son. 

Bottom Row: Portia Broclanan, Georgianna Thompson, Marcia Van Doren, Barbara Watson. 

Debate Team 
"Should the federal government guarantee college education to qualified high 

school graduates through grants-in-aid to colleges and universities?- That 
tongue-twister was the debate topic for the Q. H. S. Debate team this year. 

The affirmative debaters were Barbara Watson, Bill Coates, Portia Brockman, 
and David Dunckel. Their opponents, the negative, were Marcia Van Doren, Mary 
Dawn Dobson, Georgianna Thompson, and Kenny Thomas. The debate team coach 
was Mr. Elenbaas. 

The team started its season with a discussion contest at Tecumseh and a 
practice meet with Coldwater. The first debate was with Union City at Quincy. 
Incidently, Georgianna Thompson and Ken Thomas, negative, won their debate, 
it was the only victory for the debaters. 

The second debate was at Berrien Springs. Then Morenci debaters came to 
Quincy to score two victories. To wind up the offical season, the debaters 
traveled to Homer. 

After the official season, the team gave additional debates at the rotary Club 
and P. T. A. meeting. The members are grateful to these chills for the opportunity 
to practice before them. 

This was the first team in Quincy for two years and most of the members had had 
very little speech work and none had ever debated on a team before. All the re­
search and work was done on the member's own time with occasional practices 
during school and in the evening. 

The debaters have received many fine compliements for their work and with the 
experience they have gained this year, hope to have a better win-loss record next 
year. The topic for next year deals with the the farm problem and the team will 
have about four months longer for preparation than they had this year. 
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TOP ROW: Ken Thomas, Jack Knirk, Dick Knisely, Ray Maxson, Dan Shousy, Roger Henry, Bob 
Strouse , Myron Sours. Robert Holt, Wayne Anthony, Jack Johnson. 

TI-IIRD ROW: Larry Rupp, Jerry W gner, Jerry Friend, Dick Hilliar, Richard Marowelli, Darrell 
Curtiss, John Toth, Dick Wendorf, Eddie Bowerman, Steve Lynn. 

SECOND ROW: Mr. Fischer, Bud Carpenter, Wayne Roberts, Bill Stempien, Larry Higbee, Dean 
Church, Roger Hall, Dave Goodwin, Alan Kaiser, Harold Schillings, Kenny Rehner. 

BOTTOM ROW: Gorden Phair, Rex Beamer, Norman Carpenter, Francis Hard, Butch Scott, Wayne 
Harbaugh . Ha rry Thomas. Rudy Boyer, Jerry Mohn, Norman Knisely, Pat Scott. 

Future Farmers of America 
The F. F. A. was on the ball this year with fifty members. They carried out 

many activities and had a lot of field trips . One of the biggest moneymaking 
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projects was the donkey 
basketball game against 
the faculty, which was 
a lot of fun. 

Bud Carpenter Rep., Dick Wendorf 
Tres., Dave Goodwin, Mr. Fischer 
Advisor, Harold Schilling, John 
Toth Pres., 
Not Pictured Eddie Bowerman 
V-Pres. 



Top Row: Margie Stiles, Betty Todd, Rosemary Boyer, Sue Mains, Barbara Walling, Sharon Roberts, 
Joyce Puckett, Myrtle . Buell, Pat Stempien, 

Middle Row: Miss Bushey, Pat Williams, Isabel Sprout, Beverly Van Vleet, Paula Misch, Teddy Etheridge, 
Barbara Borton, Loretta Fredrickson, Nancy Jaynes, Joy Dove. 
Bottom Row: Sharon Daniels, Carol lashauay, Patty Hacker, Jeanette Lauren, Janice Fischer, Donna Grill, 
Pres, Jane Cook, Judy Cox, Parlement, Mary Dawn Dobson. 

Future Homemakers of America 
The purpose of F. H. A. is to teach the girls better ways of keeping house, and 

to equip them with lmowledge to tackle the problems of house keeping. 
The girls have taken trips this year, and have served lunches to the students of 

Q. H. S. 
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Row 1: Mary Dawn Dobson, Jane 
Cook. 

Row 2: Donna Grill, Sharon 
Daniels, Carol lashuay, Miss 
Bushey, Janice Fischer, Feanette 
Lauren, Pat Hacker, Judy Cox. 



Top Row: Barbara Watson, Barbara Ehl, Roxy Bates, Gwen Thompson, Lucia Van Doren, Carlene Knisely, 
Pat Hacker, Peggy Rollins, Beverly Van Vleet, Mary Lampman, Dorothy Boothe 
Middle Row: Mr. Fletcher, Judy Shook, Portia Brockman, Betty Hafer, Phil Broad, Jim Esterline, Joyce 
Barton, Kay Zimmerman, Esther Lampman, Francis Hard, Allan Lampman. 

Bottom Row: Mr. Bard, Par Scott, Mary Dawn Dobson, Don Anderson, Sheila Langstaff, Kenny Thomas -
Pres., Janet McCoubrey, Marcia Van Doren, Carol Gates, Nancy Jaynes, JoAnn Blue. 

Future Teachers of America 
A trip to Ypsilanti, to visit Eastern Michigan College, was the highlight of the 

year for most of the members of the E. J. Jennings chapter of the Future Teachers 
of America. It was a very educational trip and a lot of fun, too. 

They have been working on an inter-school Future Teachers League for quite a 
while, and now with the Council League a reality, there are more hopes of making 
a F. T. A. league possible. 

Carrying out many projects during the year, the membership grew to thirty. 
Mr. and Mrs. Monk held a party for them at their home. An open-house for 
parents and teachers was one of the projects, and they also sponsored the packet 
pictures which were taken in the fall. 

Barbara Ehl, Ken Thomas Pres., 
Mary Lampman, Mr. Bard, Peggy 
Sue Rollins, Marcia Van Doren, 
Portia Brockman, Mr. Fletcher. 
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Row 1: Judy Harder, Judy Knapp, Janis Brand, Paula Green, Janet Rumsey. 
Row 2: Kathleen Rice, Lois Kelly, Janice Fischer, Phyllis Owens, Paula Misch, Phyllis Leuck, 
Nancy Cochrane. 

Row 3: Pat Stempien, Rose Fazeka, Rita Caskey, Joyce Kingery, Susan Yonkers, Judy Shook, 
Margaret Reynolds. 

Future Nurses of America 
The newly organized Future Nurses Club of Quincy High School is doing a very 

fine job for such a short beginning. The purpose of this club is to teach the girls 
interested in nursing as a career exactly what it is all about. 

The officers of the new club are: President, Phyllis Leuck; Vice-President, 
Janice Fischer; Secretary, Rita Caskey; and Treasurer, Judy Shook. 

Among the things the club has done this year are the installation of officers 
and at this meeting they received their Future Nurses Pins that they had earned. 

They have had noon meeting with movies shown about nursing. Registered 
nurses from the area have talked to the club. 

Field trips to visit places of interest to nurses are being planned soon. 

Good luck, girls and keep up the good work. 
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Top Row: Jerry Friend, Bud Carpenter, John Carmen, Jim Lawler, Jim Esterline, Floyd Gripman, Gerold 
Osborne, Jon Loveberry. 
Middle Row: Mr. Fletcher, Edith Fish, Barbara Borton, Mary Dawn Dobson, Portia Brockman. 
Bottom Row: Beverly Van Vleet, Dorothy Boothe, Myrtle Buell, Marcia Van Doren, Peggy Sue Rollins. 

Oriole Staff 
A new and exciting experience was in store for nineteen students when they 

decided to take journalism. The students chose Marcia Van Doren as their 
editor, and worked very hard to get their paper out bi-weekly. There were a 
few times when the going got kind of rough, but the helping hands of Mr. Fletcher, 
and Mrs. Volkert and her advanced typing class always managed to pull them through. 

The Oriole is also sent to other schools; this year, Mary Dawn Dobson, ex change 
editor, received papers from forty other schools; including a few colleges. These 
papers give the Oriole some new slants on headings for different columns, and 
also provided the jokes for "Laughin' Matter." 
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Despite having no 
experience what-so-ever 
in journalism, the students 
learned, and most of all 
learned from their mis­
takes. The paper never 
failed to come out on 
schedule, and the students 
newly-acquired skills 
boosted their ego. They 
were especially proud when 
they compared the "Quincy 
Oriole" with the papers of 
the other Little "C" Schools. 



Jon Love berry, Jerry Friend, Myrtle Buell, Dorothy Boothe, Beverly Van Vleet, _Bud Carpenter, Mary Dawn 
Dobson, John Carmen, Marcia Van Doren, Jim Esterline, Jim Sawler, Floyd Gnpman, Gerold Osborne, 
Peggy Sue Rollins,Portia Brockman, Edith Fish, Barbara Borton. 
Standing: Mr. Fletcher 

Oriole Annual Staff 
One of the most challenging experiences for the green journalism students 

was the Oriole Annual. Everything was new to them, but in spite of this 
handicap, the proof of their effort is in your hands right now. 

Portia Brockman was chosen as editor, and into her hands all the worry 
and heart-ache of an editor was shoved. Advertising was one of the dreaded 
assignments, but her staff made no bones about being on the job and getting it. 

Dead lines are hard on the nerves, aren't they Portia? Mr. Fletcher 
shared the worries, and the light in Room 23 could be seen burning into the 
night. 

And this is the fruit of their labor. 

Mrytle Buell, Marcia Van Doran, 
Barbara Borton, Allan Fisk, Portia 
Brockman. 
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Row 1: Jackie Shook, Susan Zeck, Jeanette Laurel, Isabell Sprout, Janice Fisher, Joyce .Kingery, 
Rita Caskey, Paula Misch. 
Row 2: John Toth, Leo Matz, Dick Knisely, Dean Church, Lynn Rupp, Roger Hall, Dan Shouey, Bill 
Stempien. 

Safety Patrol 

In the grade school a safety patrol is very important. It gives the people on 
the patrol a good chance for responsibility, and it gives the children a feeling of 
protection. 

Well, the high school needed a safety patrol, too. They needed someone to 
remind them of their faults in the business of safety. So, along with the new 
Student Court a Senior High Safety Patrol was organized. 

It works in much the same manner as the grade school patrol. They give 
warnings of wrong safety practices and can also give tickets or violation slips. 
They have their own safety court to take care of punishing the offenders. 

The patrol is very good for the school and although everyone used to jay­
walk all the time they find themselves taking their corners at the corners even 
when they are in a hurry. 

Everyone is remembering to use the safety rules. 
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TOP ROW: 

THIRD ROW: 

SECOND ROW: 

BOTTOM ROW: 

Art Atkinson, John Toth, Jeff Holcomb, Harry Gripman, Jon Love berry, Alan Fish, Dick 
Wendorf, Dan Ludlow, Jim Rockel, Harold Brazee, Andy Anderson. 
Johanna Bowers, Dave Goodwin, Larry Higbee, Jerry Friend, Gary Cook, Doug Condra, 
Everett Yuhl, Don Ridenour, Harold Howell, John Parker, Jack Pedcock, Mr. Reynolds. 
Mrs. Volkert, Sue Mains, Sharon Daniels, Janice Barton, Virginia Wendorf, MaDonna 
Bourne, Lois Kelly Nettelle Penoyer, Marian Smead, Teddy Etheridge, Leo Matz, Joe 
Daniels , Mr. Oberlin. 
Barbara Watson, Sharon McDonald, Susan Smith, Joan Kelly, Carol Kukuk, Judy Wibel, 
Kav Knowles, Janet Hayward, Harold Jeffery, Marian King, Lewie Wilcox. 

Q Club 
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The members of the "Q• Club of 
Quincy High School are boys and 
girls who have earned one varsity 
letter at Quincy. 

Johanna Bowers, Marian King 



The purposes of the Q Club are: to promote 
better sportsmanship on fields and courts, to 
promote better school spirit, to set up athletic 
codes ana regulations for the school. 

A constitution has been started for the club. 

Some of the projects of the club this year have been to help with the taking 
of the pictures for the annual. 

A big project that everyone noticed around the school this year was the 
purchase of the new varsity jackets. Almost all the members bought one. 

Many projects are being planned for next year. 
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Art Atkinson, Mrs. Volkert, Mr. 
Reynolds, Mr. Oberlin, Jim Rockel, 
Dick Wendorf, Joey Daniels, Marian 
King. 



SPORTS 
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Row 1: Bob Meiring, Dan Ludlow, Coach Oberlin, Dave Goodwin, John Toth. 
Row 2: Everett Yuhl, Jerry Friend, Dennis Holcomb, John Parker, Richard Wendorf, 
Richard Hilliar, Art Atkinson. 

Football 

We want a touchdown! Block that kick! These are some of the familiar yells 
heard around football season, to pep up our boys and let off a little steam our­
selves. 

Quincy, fall, Homecoming and football just naturally go together. Quincy just 
wouldn't be Quincy without football season. 

Even though the boys get banged up a little they always come back for more. 
What a team! They just don't seem to think about anything but team-team-team. 
(lsn 't the coach happy I ) 

They all enjoy the games and wouldn't trade playing football for anything. 
They are proud of Quincy and fight hard to prove they are one of the best 
teams around. Quincy's football team lost only one game and tied one this 
year. They finished the season in second place in the little C Conference. 

The lessons learned on a football field last for a long time. Football 
is where they learn to use their talents to promote Quincy's fine school. 
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DON ANDERSON 
HAROLD BRAZEE 

GARRY COOK 

JOE DANIEL 
ALLAN FISK 

FLOYD GRIPMAN 

LARRY HIGBEE 
NEIL KELLY 

JON LOVEBERRY 

TERRY MYERS 
LEONARD OLA YNICK 

LARRY PARKER 

JIM ROCKEL 
LOUIE WILCOX 

COY WOODARD 
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TOP ROW: Jerry Friend, Harold Brazee, Danny Ludlow, Don Anderson, Dick Wendorf, Dale Paul. 
BOTTOM ROW: Floyd Gripman, Jim Rockel, Joe Daniels, Bud Carpenter, LeRoy Smith (man.) 

Varsity Basketball 
Here we are with the Varsity Basketball Team of Quincy High School. 

These boys are, of course, the best basketball players in the school. They 
have had to work hard to get to the top. Most of them started playing basketball 
when they were still in Junior high school, then they progressed to the reserve 
teams, finally reaching the top, the varsity team. 

Although there weren't many games played at home this year because of the 
floor, they did quite well. Support for the team was not very good but even 
with the many handicaps the team encountered this year, they scored two 
victories at the tournaments which were greatly prized by all. 

Good luck, boys, and we expect you to go all the way next year. 

Mr. Reynolds 
Harold Jeffery LeRoy Smith 
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DONALD ANDERSON 
HAROLD BRAZEE 

BUD CARPENTER 

JOE DANIEL 
JERRY FRIEND 

FLOYD GRIPMAN 

DAN LUDLOW 
LARRY PARKER 

DALE PAUL 

JIM ROCKEL 
JOHN TOTH 

RICHARD WENDORF 
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Top Row: Larry Himebaugh, Wayne Holly, Ronald Hyslop, Rodney Matthew, Lewis Wilcox. 
Middle Row: Mr. Oberlin, Dick Wood, Leonard Olaynick, Wayne Anthony, Coy Woodward, Harold 
Jeffery (manager). 
Bottom Row: Allan 0 1Day, Bobby Coates, Tom Barrett, Jack Pidcock, Larry Rogers. 

Reserve Basketba II 

Our reserve team is good and with the experience they have gained being on 
the reserve team, they should be hot-shots when they become varsity team 
members. 

Reserve players are just what the name implies, reserve players. They are 
boys who are getting that last ounce of experience that really pays off in the 
long run. They are on the last nmg of the ladder before they get to the very 
top, the varsity squad. 

Reserve teams are really as important as varsity teams , because you must 
always have a good team behind to take the place of graduated teams. 
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Top Row: Barbara Watson, Sharon Daniels, Joyce Hilliar, Peggy Watson, Nettelle Penoyer, Lois Kelly . 
Middle Row: Mrs. Volkert, Barbara Borton, Janice Fischer, Roxy Bates, Sharon Schilling, Virginia 
Wendorf, Sue Mains. 
Bottom Row: Johanna Bowers, Janet Hayward, Joan Kelly, Marian King, Teddy Etheridge. 

Girls Basketball 
Girls basketball teaches yOl.mg girls teamwork and improves them physically. 

The girls enjoy it very much and even though they must follow girls rules they 
get just as much out of basketball as the boys do. 

The sense of fair play, important to all people, young or old, is the high­
light of their games, not to mention the fun they have. 

They don't have a very big attendance at their games, but they go at it with 
all the vim and vigor of professionals. They practice like crazy, and nothing 
makes them feel as good as a solid catch and a strong toss in the center of the 
basket. 

There never was a finer group of girls, nor a closer knit one, than a girls 
basketball team. After being knit together for perfect precision and timing by 
Mrs. Volkert, nothing could be better I 

They learn good sportsmanship in losing as well as winning, and they have 
done very well indeed. 



Top Row: Mr. Masters, Bob Stiles, Ron Quimby, John Rogers, Doug Sattler, Ral ph Ansley, David Van 
Patten, Duane Crapo, Paul Anderson, Dick Davis. 
Middle Row: Van Dove, Jerry Purrell, Tom Copeland, Bob Anderson, Gary Parder, Kenny Johnson, 
Foster Van Doren, Jim Kingery. 
Bottom Row: Everette Wineland, Bob Hacker, Dale Conant, Don Willen, Bruce Himebaugh, Dave 
Roberts, Dick Hacker. 

Junior Hi Basketball 
Here we have our future varsity basketball teams. These boys are learn­

ing good sportsmanship and team work while they are still in junior high school. 
All the rules and regulations are taught to these boys and they play their games 
with these things in mind. 

They may look a little awkward now, but in a few years, when they are the 
varsity teams, the experience now gained will be wisely used. 

The lessons learned in basketball while they are still young will stay with 
them through their high school life and into their adult years ahead. 

While learning is more important than winning for now, they did a good 
job at winning almost half of their games. Of course, Mr. Masters, the coach of 
this outfit is very proud of the progress they have made and is looking forward 
to seeing them on the high school teams soon. 
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Row 1: Dale Paul, Harold Brazee, Dan Ludlow, Art Atkinson, Louie Wilcox. 
Row 2: Coach Reynoles, John Toth, Richard Wood, Don Anderson, Dave Goodwin, Jerry Friend, Dan 
Shouey, Don Ridenour, Eddie Bowerman. 
Row 3: Lee Preston, Gerald Wood, Gorden Phair, Wayne Anthony, Joe Daniel, Jack Pidcock, Terry 
Myers, Larry Rogers, Gary Cook, Dan Booher. 
Row 4: Larry Parker, Joe Anderson, Floyd Gripman, Jon Love berry, Jim Rockel, Jack Harter, Philip 
Wilson, Dennis Holcomb, Allan Fisk, Leonard Olaynick. 

Track Team 

Baseball Team 
Row 1: Buck Ridenour, Dan Ludlow, Harold Howell, Lynn Rupp, Jack Knirk, Larry Parker, Tom 
Barett. 
Row 2: Larry Himebaugh, Floyd Gripman, Jon Lovebeny, Jim Rockel, Art Atkinson, Bill Laurel, 
Ned Hagaman. 
Row 3: Jeff Holcomb, Harold Jeffery, Harold Brazee, Leanord Olaynick, Joe Daniel, Ron Hyslop, 
LeRoy Smith, Rex Beamer. Coach Oberlin. 



Congratulations to the Class of '56 

DOBSON AGENCY IDA MAE STETLER, MARBLE LAKE 
fHOME OF DEPENDABLE INSURANCE' ELITE BEAUTY SHOP 

SNYDER'S BAKERY EARL VOLKERT, QUINCY 
QUINCY CITIES SERVICE DEALER 

FffiST NATIONAL BANK PRESTON'S TURKEY FARM 
'YOUR BANK IN YOUR COMMUNITY' ROUTE 2, QUINCY 

WINELAND MILLING CO. LINDSEY BAKER 
QUINCY PH. 9-5585 INSURANCE & MOTEL 

PERRY PAUL HARD & BUCHANAN 
PIANO TUNER LIVESTOCK HAULING 

THE QUINCY HERALD SOUTH QUINCY BAIT & TACKLE SHOP 
MR. & MRS. T. J. ZIMMERMAN, PROPS. WU.MARTH'S 

GRIFFIN'S HARDWARE 
QUINCY 

WALTER'S TASTY SHOP 
SAM & FLOSSIE BEARD, PROPS; 

McCONNELL ELECTRIC 
WIRING & ELECTRIC SERVICE 

ROSSEARL,CONTRACTER 
QUINCY 

R. & L. 25¢ -- $1.00 
MILLER'S 5¢ -- $1.00 

COOPER'S SALES & SERVICE 
QUINCY 

QUINCY LUMBER COMPANY 
ELMER ANDERSON, MANAGER 

REYNOLD'S PLUMBING & HEATING 
MELVIN REYNOLDS 

GULF OIL PRODUCTS, PH. 830, COLDWATER 
WARNER OIL CO., H. FREDRICKSON, DIST; 

LEONA'S APPAREL SHOPPE 
WOMEN'S & CHILDREN'S CLOTHING 

CHARLES WU.LIAMS 
QUINCY LOCKER 

ARDIS HIMEBAUGH 
BEAUTY CENTRE 



SATTLER BROS. GARAGE 
QUINCY, MICHIGAN 

FRANCESSECOR,QUINCY 
AGENT-VAN AKENS, COLDWATER 

MAINS PHARMACY 

QUINCY HARDWARE 
'RIGHT ON THE CORNER' 

VAN HOOSEAR'S IMPLEMENT 
SALES & SERVICE 

CHARLOTTE'S BEAUTY SHOP 
CHARLOTTE BARTON 

PAUL HICKOK 
CONTRACTER 

QUINCY SHOPPER 

CROTTY CORPORATION 
QUINCY 

MELVIN BLUE 
GENERAL INSURANCE 

QUINCY CLEANERS 
DON CRANE 

STANDARD SERVICE 
FIDLER'S 
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DEAC AND DICK CONRAD 
HODGMAN INSURANCE AGENCY 

WATTS' DRUG STORE 
REXALL DRUGS, QUINCY 

DIEDRICH FUNERAL HOME 
DONNEL C. DIEDRICH 

QUINCY PRODUCTS 

LEONARD'S SERVICE 
WHITE ROSE GASOLINE 

BOLLEGRAF'S CLOTHING STORE 

QUINCY ICE COMPANY 
JIM & LYLE 

GENERAL PROCESSING- AUTO., 
ELEC., & GAS WATER HEATERS 

QUINCY CO-OPERATIVE CO. 

P.C.BALDWIN 
VETERINARIAN 

CLAY T. BROCKMAN 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

N.J. WALTON, M.D. 

C. A. COATES, M. D. 
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